
WSBA & MBA 

Achieving Inclusion  
Joint Networking Event  

Wednesday, January 21, 2015 | 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm  

The Minority Bar Associations, with support from the Washington State Bar Association, invite you 
to a north end networking event in Everett. It’s a great opportunity to meet and mingle with fellow 
attorneys in and around the north end.  
 

In 2015 the Board of Governors at-large seat for new and young lawyers will open. The current BOG 
representative for new and young lawyers, Robin Haynes, will be available to answer questions 
about the opening, what serving on the BOG is like, and how you can run for the seat.  
 

Light appetizers will be served with no host bar.  
 

RSVP by Tuesday, January 20 to diversity@wsba.org 

Thank you to the following MBAs for supporting this event: 

 
  

The Austin  
Bar & Grill 

 
 

2820 B Oakes Ave. 
Everett, WA  

PIERCE COUNTY  
MINORITY BAR ASSOCIATION 


